
 

 

Our ref: KH/LS/Shortbreaks 
18th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Please find enclosed details of an opportunity that may be of interest to you and your child.  
Walsall Local Authority have made us aware of an opportunity for pupils who currently fit 
within the following criteria:  
 
• be aged from 8 to 17 years old (up to their 18th birthday) 
• live in Walsall 
• have a diagnosed disability and  
• be in receipt of disability living allowance (DLA) 
 
The opportunity includes short break during the forthcoming half term. The leaflet which 
can be found here https://bit.ly/3SmEKWF provides details about how to express your 
interest in the opportunity for your child.  The deadline to make an expression of interest is 
tomorrow (Friday 19th January).  
 
If you have any questions, we would encourage you to contact shortbreaks@walsall.gov.uk.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher  

https://bit.ly/3SmEKWF

